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On Friday, February 11, 2022, Governor Tom Wolf signed into law Act 10 of 2022.  Act 10 of 

2022 created a $25 million grant program for Pennsylvania EMS agencies to be administered by 

the Office of State Fire Commissioner (OSFC) in consultation with the Pennsylvania Department 

of Health through the Bureau of EMS (Bureau).  

 

As the grant will be administered by the OSFC, the Bureau will work together with the OSFC to 

ensure all eligible EMS agencies are notified in accordance with Act 10 of 2022.  As of the time 

of publication of this announcement there are no other details to share with EMS agencies; as 

additional details become available, the Bureau will publish additional EMS Information Bulletins. 
 

   


